
September 1, 2022 

Adam Bognar 
EGLE, AQD 
Warren District 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, Ml 48092 

Dear Adam Bognar: 

B & L PLATING, INC. 
21353 Edom 

Warren, Ml 48089 
586-778-9300 

Per the inspection of B&L Plating, Inc. facilities located at the above address on August 10, 
2022, subsequent conversations (August 11) and Violation Notice of August 24, we have taken 
the following actions: 

1. Maintenance plan was updated (8/11 /22) to include a section regarding record keeping 
of the addition of fume suppressant to the chrome tank. 

2. A physical log was created immediately to record the name of the person adding the 
fume suppressant; the date and amount of the suppressant added each time. The 
official beginning date of this log is retroactive to 8/8/2022. 

We regret this oversight. We continue to work with EGLE and the city of Warren to meet the 
governmental requirements. 

Victor Pirrami 
Manager 

Cc: Jenine Camilleri 


